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Dear USTA Junior Team Tennis Abilene Captain,


Your role as a JTTA league captain is to oversee your tennis team and be the liaison between the JTTA Coordinator and the team. Some of your responsibilities include, getting information to your team such as match schedules and rules, completing and submitting the match score sheet each week, contacting players whenever changes in match times or match locations occur, arranging weekly line-ups, and monitoring your team to assure that it adheres to the USTA Junior Team Tennis Rules and Regulations and Guidelines for Good Sportsmanship.  Each Sunday when you arrive for the match, please find your opposing team Captain, exchange line-ups and get your team to their assigned courts to begin warm-up at or before match time.  After the match, please complete your score sheets and sportsmanship forms and turn them in to the Jr. Team Tennis folder at the front desk at Rose Park Tennis Center.


This folder contains general information for yourself as well as documents to distribute to your team.  
1. Schedule – please distribute to all the players on your team.  There is also a copy for your records. 

2. USTA Junior Team Tennis Abilene Rules & Regulations – please distribute to all the players on your team and emphasize the importance of them reading this information.  There is also a copy for your records.

3. Guidelines for Good Sportsmanship – please distribute to all the players on your team and emphasize the importance of them reading this information and that team sportsmanship awards will be given at the end of the season.  There is also a copy for your records.

4. Score Sheet – this is a copy of the score sheet that will be used for every match.

5. Sportsmanship Ballot – this is a copy of the ballot that will be used for your team to rate the sportsmanship of your opponent each match.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any problems or questions.  You can reach me at 669-3340 or AbileneJTT@gmail.com.  If you are going to be out of town and will not be able to attend a match, please designate another parent from your team to be the captain for that week and contact me with this information.  

I want to thank you for your help.  Without your assistance, this league would not be possible.

I look forward to working with everyone this season.

Sincerely, 

Melinda Roberson
USTA Junior Team Tennis Coordinator

Abilene, Texas
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